LOWELL AREA SCHOOLS

300 High Street Lowell, Michigan 49331

Phone: 616.987.2500 Fax: 616.987.2511 www.lowellschools.com



Central Administration

Greg PrattSuperintendent

John Zielinski Chief Financial Officer

Nate Fowler
Director of Curriculum

Dustin CichockiDirector of Human Resources

Mari PriceDirector of Special Education

Board of Education

Jim Turner President

Brian Krajewski Vice-President

> Gary Blough Treasurer

Pat Nugent Secretary

Tom Kaywood
Trustee

Laurie Kuna Trustee

Dan Stephens Trustee May 1, 2019

Dear Parents,

I am writing to you today to answer questions surrounding the end of the school year and snow days that we will need to make-up. In spite of recent votes in the state legislature, we still have not had an official legislative decision to provide districts with additional forgiveness days during the time that Governor Whitmer called for a state of emergency in Michigan.

In a previous communication, I asked parents and staff to hold the first week of June as potential days of instruction. As of today, without further legislative action, we will plan to attend school utilizing the following schedule:

Tuesday, May 28th – Friday, May 31st will be full days of school Monday, June 3rd – Friday, June 7th will be full days of school Monday, June 10th will be a half day for all students

If our legislators forgive additional days during the dates of the state of emergency, we will adjust this schedule. If there is a change, we will notify everyone as soon as possible. We appreciate your patience and understanding as we adjust to new information as its presented.

Educationally,

Gregory H. Pratt Superintendent